
 
 
 

 

     

 

Holy Rosary 
     

Notes & Quotes

  

Go  
RAMS!

In todays newsletter… 
   

August lunch menu

Spirit Shirt order form

Memphis Runs for Autism

5K Food Truck Friday

Men’s Club Trivia Night

Cub Scout registration info.


  

Dates to remember 
  

August  
    

16 - 5K Food Truck Friday 
17 - Memphis Runs for Autism 5K 
22 - Men’s Club Meeting 
26 - Cub Scout Night 

September 
2 - NO SCHOOL

 
 August 14, 2024Mr. Mullis’ Letter

	 Welcome to Holy Rosary School’s Wednesday Newsletter!  This is our school’s 
most comprehensive communication tool that we send each week to keep everyone up 
to date on all that is going on at Holy Rosary.  It is important that everyone read 
through the newsletter each week.  It will inform you of our many activities, answer 
questions you may have throughout the year, and give you opportunities to support 
our different organizations events.  If you have a Holy Rosary event that you are 
organizing and would like to put your information in the Wednesday Newsletter, you 
may email Tracy Thompson to request placement in the newsletter, 
tracy.thompson@holyrosarymemphis.org.  All information must be sent to Mrs. 
Thompson by Monday afternoon to make it in that week’s newsletter.  Anything 
received after Monday afternoon will be placed in the following week’s newsletter.  
Lastly, if your business would like to place an ad in the newsletter you will need to 
email your digital file to Mrs. Thompson.  She will let you know the cost to place your 
ad in each week’s newsletter. 
	 We have had a tremendous start to our school year.  Our students have come to 
school with a positive attitude and are working hard to fulfill the teachers 
expectations.  This year we have just over 100 new students at Holy Rosary.  All of 
these new students seem to have adjusted very quickly to our school environment and 
are quickly making new friends.  I’m also proud of our returning students who have 
reached out to these new students to help with their transition to a new school.  It is 
great to see how everyone is working together to start our school year. 
	 Please watch for three emails coming your way.  One will clarify our drop off 
and pick up procedures.  After our first week in school, there are a few items we need 
to correct so that our students arrive and depart from school safely.  The second email 
will give further information to you on our new Raptor system.  This is the system we 
are using when you check in at the office to make sure all visitors are approved to be 
in the school.   The third email will introduce you to Holy Rosary School’s new Positive 
Behavioral Interventions and Support plan.  This is something that our staff worked 
on since the end of last school year.  The PBIS plan lays out the behavioral 
expectations we have for our students for each area of the school; i.e. Classrooms, 
Hallways, Bathrooms, Cafeteria, etc.  Along with the email, I will attach our PBIS chart 
that hangs in each classroom.  These are daily reminders of what is expected of Holy 
Rosary RAMS. 
	 Welcome to our new families.  Welcome back to our returning families.  We look 
forward to an awesome year and to seeing all of you throughout the year.  Be involved 
in your child’s education and get to know his/her friends and their parents.  It is in 
your best interest to know more about your child’s school, and their classmates and 
parents. 

	 	 	 	 	 	 Have a great week! 

	 	 	 	 	 	 Darren Mullis 
	 	 	 	 	 	 Principal



  Wednesday News

To kick off the 5K, 
 we are starting off with 


Food Truck Friday! 8/16 
Food, games, registration…etc


Race is Saturday morning!! - 8/17 
   

See flyers for details on all the fun festivities.
We appreciate your participation.   
Proceeds go to the Angel Program.

 Still need Uniforms? 
Get them at Cole’s Printing 

    

        colesprinting.com 
  

        3541 Riverdale Road

Lunch 
   

Please remember to put money in your 
lunch account to start the year off.  We 
want the students to have money in their 
account and as they buy lunch, milk, or 
extras; it will pull out of that money. 

Lunch is $3.60 
Milk is $.70

THE 2024 SPIRIT SHIRT IS HERE!!  

PLEASE SUPPORT YOUR H.R.S. CHEERLEADERS!  

• Spirit Week is September 16th- 20th. Deadline is Friday, August 16th!!  

• Please send in this form to the school office. You can pay by one of these options:  

• cash (send to school office)  

• check (make payable to Holy Rosary School) 

• credit card  (stop by or call the school office at 901-685-1231)  

• Venmo @HolyRosary-School (please type “Child's name, Homeroom, spirit 

shirt” when submitting Venmo payment)  

Student’s name: _________________________________________ Grade/ Teacher_____________  

*Please write how many shirts are wanted by the designated sizes. 

 

           Total # of shirts ordered: _______________________ 

             Total amount paid: _______________________

               

 Heathered Royal Blue Bella Canvas T-Shirt 

Toddler sizes — $10 each: 

2T_______ 3T________ 4T________ 

Youth sizes —  $15 each: 

Youth XS ______ Youth S ______  

Youth M ______ Youth L _______  

Youth XL ______ 

Adult sizes —  $20 each: 

Small_____ Medium______  

Large______ X Large______  

XX Large _______ XXX Large ______ 

2024 Spirit Shirt

http://colesprinting.com


 

Please, please add our phone number to your phone 
contacts.  When we try to call you during the day, it is 

usually because we have a child that is not feeling well or it 
is an emergency.  We need you to see that it is the school 

calling. 
  

 HRS 
           901-685-1231

   

Brand new uniforms look great but it’s really sad when they go 
to the used uniform sale because they don’t have names in 

them. 

Please remember to put your name in/on everything.  Coats, 
sweaters, lunch boxes, water bottles, even shoes would help. 

If we know who it belongs to, we will return it to you.



 



 

THE 2024 SPIRIT SHIRT IS HERE!!  
PLEASE SUPPORT YOUR H.R.S. CHEERLEADERS!  

• Spirit Week is September 16th- 20th. Deadline is Friday, August 16th!!  
• Please send in this form to the school office. You can pay by one of these options:  

• cash (send to school office)  
• check (make payable to Holy Rosary School) 
• credit card  (stop by or call the school office at 901-685-1231)  
• Venmo @HolyRosary-School (please type “Child's name, Homeroom, spirit 

shirt” when submitting Venmo payment)  

Student’s name: _________________________________________ Grade/ Teacher_____________  

*Please write how many shirts are wanted by the designated sizes. 

 

           Total # of shirts ordered: _______________________ 
             Total amount paid: _______________________

               
 Heathered Royal Blue Bella Canvas T-Shirt 

Toddler sizes — $10 each: 
2T_______ 3T________ 4T________ 

Youth sizes —  $15 each: 
Youth XS ______ Youth S ______  
Youth M ______ Youth L _______  
Youth XL ______ 

Adult sizes —  $20 each: 
Small_____ Medium______  
Large______ X Large______  
XX Large _______ XXX Large ______ 



F!d-Truck 
FRIDAY

4:00-7:00pm 
Packet/T-shirt Pickup 
& Race Registrations

5:00-8:00pm 
Food Trucks, Drinks, 
Music & Kid Games
        

AUGUST 16th
HOLY ROSARY  |  4851 Park Ave.

 A portion of all proceeds from food & beverages 
will benefit The ANGEL Program

EAT AT ERIC’S | Burgers, Sandwiches, & Salads
KONA ICE | Shaved Ice to beat the heat
PRIMAL FLAMES |  Nachos, Quesadillas, & Smoothies
POK CHA’S EGG ROLLS | Egg Rolls, Kimchi Fries, Nachos 
TOP DAWGZ |  Hot Dogs and Tropical Lemonade

BEER sponsored by Crosstown Brewing Co.
WINE sponsored by Spirits of Timber Creek

Food Trucks:



 

AUGUST 17, 2024

MEMPHISRUNSFORAUTISM.COM
REGISTER TO WALK/RUN or DONATE TODAY at

Too HOT for ya? Not Interested in running? That’s OK! Please consider making a donation to 
The ANGEL Program. We are a 501(c)(3) charitable organization, and all donations are tax deductible.

JOIN OR START A RACE TEAM! 
Teams include class/grade, ANGEL students, and company teams

8:00 AM

HOLY ROSARY |  4851 PARK AVE.

J!n Us f" F#d-Truck Friday
FRIDAY, AUGUST 16th at HOLY ROSARY  |  4851 Park Ave.
4:00-7:00pm Packet/T-shirt Pickup & Race Registrations
5:00-8:00pm Food Trucks, Drinks, & Kid Games
         (A portion of all proceeds from food & beverages bene!t The ANGEL Program)



 

Calling All Holy Rosary Students

Don't delay, register today!!  
Come Join the Fun and support the ANGEL program! 
We look forward to seeing you Saturday, August 17th.

1st

2nd

Any student who registers for the Memphis 
Runs for Autism 5k bene!ting the ANGEL 
Program will receive a Dress Down Day 
on Friday, September 6th. 

The grade level with the most participants 
will receive a pizza party!

MEMPHISRUNSFORAUTISM.COM

August 17, 2024
HOLY ROSARY
4851 PARK AVE.

8:00 AM



 



 





NEEDED
HOURS

EARN
SERVICE

VOLUNTEERS

SEPT. 7TH

SHELBY FARMS PARK
CROSS COUNTRY START LINE 

MYA 
Day of Service

The MYA Day of Service helps our MYA
volunteers complete the monumental task of

getting the course ready for the kids to enjoy and
compete safely. Get your volunteer hours and

steps in while filling holes, trimming tree limbs,
and hanging out with us!

CONTACT LAUREN_CORZINE@YAHOO.COM FOR MORE INFO

10A - 12P


